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Johnson County Highway Department + 1051 Hospital Rd. * Franklin, In 46131

For Immediate Release

September 20, 2018

Closure of county roads 150 South, 250 South and 350 South. These
roads will be closed to all traffic at the Louisville/Indiana Railroad crossing.

Closure on Saturday, September 22 and Sunday September 23, for 4-6
hours each with each road reopening later that same day.

Additional closures will be forthcoming for the week of September 24 mid-
week as they install new raif lines.

Project Manager is Road & Rail Services, Louisville, KY

The Indiana/Louisville Railroad will be performing crossing maintenance at
these 3 locations.

Ernie Simpson, Road & Rail Services at (859) 533-2049



